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SALINA, KANSAS

July 23, 1938

Drs P Us Allin |
Department of Physical Education
Unlversity of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog

1 received your letter this morning
concerning the election of Miss Ruth

Baker as a physical educatlon teacher
in the Salina schoolse.

Your recommendation concerning Miss
Baker carried a great deal of weight

with us In our selection of a teacher
for this positione

AS you know her sister has taught in

our schools and her work is very

satisfactory. 1t is our hope and expect-
atlon that Miss Ruth will live up to her
sister's record.

With kindest personal regards, I am,

lours very truly
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